


MEETING SUMMARY 
(CAC & TCC) 

AUGUST 20, 2013 
 

V. PRESENTATIONS, STATUS REPORTS AND DISCUSSION ITEMS 
 
A. PRESENTATION ON PROPOSED VOTRAN FARE INCREASE  

 
Background Information: 

In the upcoming budget year, Votran faces a projected increase of $840,000 to the 
general fund subsidy to bridge the gap of the projected budget shortfall.  By FY 2015, an 
additional $2 million is forecasted to be added to the general fund.  Revenue generated 
by a fare increase would help to offset part of this funding challenge.  Currently, the 
fixed-route cash fare is $1.25 and the day pass is $3.00.  These amounts are lower than 
the statewide average of other Florida transit systems.   Votran's current fare structure 
has been in place since January 2007. 
 
Votran staff will address this item. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ACTION REQUESTED: 

NO ACTION REQUIRED UNLESS OTHERWISE DIRECTED BY THE COMMITTEE 


























